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MAXINE WADDOUPS
PO BOX 311
PRESTON ID 83263

RE: Wwater District No. #13-A

Dear Ms Waddoups:

we acknowledge receipt of the Minutes of the Annual watermaster's
Election Meeting held 1in your district. we now have all the
required documents to complete the certification process in your
water district.

Thank you.
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Harold W Jone _
water Rights Supervisor
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WATER DISTRICT I3 A  MINUTES MARCH 3, 2003

PRESENT: TROY FOSTER, MARVIN SPATIG, PAUL DURSTELER, GLENN
& MRS BOWMAN, WALT ROSS, GALE MOSER, BRIAN JENSEN, MAXINE
WADDOUPS, CARL SWAINSTON.

Carl Swainston explained what this meeting was about,

Carl Swainston was nominated Chairman; it was moved, 2" and passed. Maxine
was nominated Seeretary it was moved 2™ and passed.

Credentials committee was appointed as Brian Jensen and Walt Ross.

Troy Fosters daties as Watermaster was explained and how he comes up with the
Budget, etc,

Troy presented the Budget; it is basically the same as last year and how it is
averaged over a 5-year period. There is a minimum charge of $25.00 no matter how
small the right. Motion was made to accept the Proposed Budget as Troy had
presented it. It was 2" and passed. Troy was asked if compensation was adequate,
and he said he felt okay about it.

The County Clerk collects the assessments.

Motion was made to hire Troy Foster as Watermaster on a Year Round Basis at the
Salary presented, it was 2" and passed. Conan Foster was nominated as assistant
Watermaster on a year round basis. It was 2" and passed.

Advisory committee was appointed as Marv Spatig, and Gale Moser. Treasurer was
nominated as Maxine Waddoups, it was 2"* and passed.

Minutes were read an approved from 2002 meeting.

It was noted City Meters were not installed. The problem is supposed to be being
resolved. Hopefully get installed this year.

Discussed some problems that Spatigs and Bowmans brought up. They were told
that these problems need to be addressed by the individual Irrigation Companies

theirselves. This meeting only had to do with the Distribution of the water on the
Cub River.

Motion was made to adjourn,
Ry o o~ f F

[t Moy
Maxine Waddoups, Secr@'tary
Water District 13 A




